
Services in the church   
10am at St Chad’s every Sunday 

8am at St Chad’s 1st & 3rd Sundays of the month 
11am at St Aidan’s 2nd Sunday of the month 

 
This week in the church 

Mon  9:30am Pastoral Care Meeting 
Tues    11:15am Matt’s Place at St Chad’s  
Tues   11:15am Lunch Church & Bible Study 
Wed   9:30am—1:30pm  Pantry 5000 at St Aidan’s 
Wed  1:00pm Church Prayer Meeting 
Thurs    Playgroup having a break over the holidays 
Fri  10:00am  Patchwork & Craft Group at St Chad’s (24 June) 

 
Soon in the church 

26 June Service leader training after church 
3 July  Welcome Lunch after church 
7 August Mojo Fundraising Concert for WWH at St Aidan’s 
13 August Prayer Retreat 
28 August Leadership training for the diocese 
6 Nov Confirmation service with Bishop Paul 
 

26 June 2022 

Our mission is to: 
 Shine with the love of Jesus, grow mature 

disciples and declare the Good News. 

Contact Us:             www.longbeachanglicans.org.au 
Admin: Jaqueline Hendrey  9772 1251       parishadmin@longbeachanglicans.org.au 
Vicar: Rev Sue Bluett: 0433 024 626       suzannejbluett@gmail.com 
Associate: Rev Chris Rosen: 0412 484 468     chrissy.rosen@gmail.com 
Associate: Rev Ron Peterson: 0429 071 004  ronaldjpeterson@hotmail.com 
Assistant: Bec Featonby: 0439 080 994       rebeccafeatonby@gmail.com 

Sunday  26 June 10am service at St Chad’s  
Services: 3 July  8am & 10am service at St Chad’s 



Prayer Chain requests—Christine Taylor 0407 725 692 
Ongoing prayer—email requests to Jaqueline or Sue  
Pastoral care—Sue Bluett 0433 024 626  
Prayer has been requested for:  Andrew, 
Bree,  Brian, Briony & Phoebe, Charlie & Deb, 
Cheryl, Doug, Evie, Gabriel & Liz, Glenis and 
Ron, Ingrid, Jacqueline, Jennifer & Alex, 
Judith, Karin, Kayden & Elisabeth, Kiera, 
Susue & Will, Mark, Michael, Moys, Nigel & 
Chris, Rachel, Rachel, Robert, Robyn, 
Rosemary, Ruth, Sharon, Stephen T, Wayne, 
Wayne 

Happy Birthday…  June Thomson 

Updated Covid information 
If you have any symptoms of Covid or a cold or the flu or have recently 

tested positive to Covid,  PLEASE do not enter any of our buildings.   
If you are living with someone with Covid you are welcome to attend 

church or small groups but must wear a mask. 

Many thanks...  
...to all those who helped with the market. $1200 was raised. 

New compliance  
Over the past few years, all organisations have been asked to change 
how they process volunteers.  Many have been asked to get a WWCC 
and a Crim check and we are grateful to those who have done this.  The 
next step for all volunteers is to take a short course (about an hour) that 
has been developed by the diocese to comply with what is required by 
the government.  We are holding a session on Sunday 28 August after 
the 10 am service for those who would like to do this in person rather 
than on line. If you would like to complete this course on line, you can go 
to https://www.openlearning.com/courses/adom-safe-ministry-
essentials/homepage/?cl=1.  The cost is $20 and the Church is happy to 
pay for this if you let us know.  At the completion of the course on line, 
they ask if you would like a certificate. You need to download this and 
send this into the office so that we know it has been completed. 

https://www.openlearning.com/courses/adom-safe-ministry-essentials/homepage/?cl=1
https://www.openlearning.com/courses/adom-safe-ministry-essentials/homepage/?cl=1

